
EXCERPT FROM THE NYSC RESOLUTIONS FROM THE PRE-MOBILIZATION 
WORKSHOP BATCHES “A” AND “C”  
 
The attention of our Final Year Students/Prospective Corp Members (PCMs) is hereby drawn to 
the following resolutions which were excerpted from the NYSC Bathes “A” and “C” Pre-
mobilization Workshops held in Nasarawa (March 2019) and Enugu (September 2018): 
 
S/NO. RESOLUTIONS SUGGESTED ACTION 
1 Henceforth, Prospective Corp Members with 

disparity in the course of study on their Statements 
of Results, Certificates and Call-up letters will not be 
registered in the orientation camp. 

Due diligence required 

2 Due to the abuse of change of names by PCMs 
during the process of name correction and in order 
to enhance data integrity, the NYSC National 
Governing Board had made it a matter of policy that 
requests for change of names by PCMs will no 
longer be accepted except on marital ground. 

Due diligence required 

3 Effective from 2017, JAMB ceased to regularize 
admission.  However, regularization of admission 
before 2017 will continue until the backlogs are all 
treated. 
As a matter of urgency and necessity, JAMB shall 
intensify effort to end regularization process in 
order to achieve integrity in the NYSC mobilization 
process. 

Due diligence required 

4 Evasion of service is a chargeable offence, Corp 
Producing Institutions (CPIs) should therefore 
ensure that their graduates are mobilized as and 
when due to participate in National Service and also 
to bring to their knowledge the implications of 
service evasion. 

Due diligence required 

5 Upload will no longer accept abbreviation of names, 
special characters and duplication of matric/JAMB 
numbers, while SAOs are expected to upload the full 
names of their Prospective Corps Members (PCMs). 
Matric numbers different from original matric 
numbers assigned will be rejected by the system. 

Due diligence required 

6 Effective from 19th September, 2018, NYSC will no 
longer entertain offline application for name 
correction, removal or addition.  PCMs with such 
problems should apply online through their 
dashboards for SAOs to confirm and for NYSC to 
view for approval.  Furthermore, NYSC will no 
longer treat any application for correction of name, 
removal or addition that is not signed by the 
institution’s Registrar. 

Due diligence required 

 



In line with the above-stated resolutions, Final Year Students/Prospective Corp Members (PCMs) 
are to take note and exercise due diligence before and during online registration to achieve 
seamless preparation for NYSC mobilization exercise.  

 
Prof. A. B. Idowu 
 


